
Request for Motorized/Mechanized Use in the Sheep Creek SE Allotment in Bruneau 
Jarbidge Wilderness Area 

 

On December 29, 2022 the BLM Bruneau Field Office received a request to 
maintain/repair all reservoirs and dirt tanks in the JP Point and Sheep Creek SE 
Allotments, in which some are located within the Bruneau Jarbidge Wilderness. The 
applicant requested the use of a bulldozer and backhoe to repair the reservoirs (which is 
included in the wilderness inventory). This request is a one-trip ingress/egress that 
would be via pre-existing two-track roads (closed after wilderness designation). 


